
1

Sophie Romain

From: Alistair Brooke <Alistair.Brooke@uwe.ac.uk>

Sent: 26 November 2021 13:42

To: Patrick Conroy; Brian Glasson

Cc: Laura Blakemore; James Cogan

Subject: UWE/SGC Liaison Meeting   [EXTERNAL]

Attachments: 211103_Cladding-Planning Note.pdf

   

There has been a three-fold increase in ransomware attacks 2020-21  

Do not click links or open attachments in emails you do not recognise. If you are unsure, contact the 
South Gloucestershire Council ITD Service Desk. 

 
Both, 
Apologies for the slow response I have been away for a couple of weeks.  
It was good to catch up and I thought worth following up on a few other items we discussed. 
 
SAP3 Accommodation Programme  

- 900 beds delivered for occupation by September 2023  
- Delivery of beds as follows  

217 - 4th July 
345 - 31st July 
338 - 21st August   

 
Frenchay F-Block cladding  

- We discussed the option to progress under Permitted Development  
- Attached is a short explanatory it would be useful to have your input to ensure we are aligned on the 

apporach.  
 
Frenchay Farmhouse Walled Garden  

- Application has been re-submitted and registered P21/06603/F 
- Officer attened site w/c 15th Nov  

 
Frecnhay New Engineering Building 

- Link to some of pictures of completion https://we.tl/t-Wnk7n4WMbl 
- BREEAM Excellent certifcation received  

 
Many thanks  
Alistair  
 
 

From: Patrick Conroy <Patrick.Conroy@southglos.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 November 2021 16:53 
To: Alistair Brooke <Alistair.Brooke@uwe.ac.uk> 
Cc: Laura Blakemore <Laura.Blakemore@southglos.gov.uk> 
Subject: UWE Student Accommodation  
 
Hi Alistair, 
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When we met a few weeks ago we discuss the build out program for the new UWE student accommodation.  
 
It would really help us for our housing trajectory work if you could share what you think is the completions build 
programme.  
 
Regards 
 
Patrick  
 
Patrick Conroy 
Strategic Planning Policy and Specialist Advice Manager 
South Gloucestershire Council 
01454 863574 
 

_______________________________________________________________ 
  
South Gloucestershire Council    Achieving excellence for our residents and their communities, ensuring South 
Gloucestershire continues to be a great place to live and work 
_______________________________________________________________ 

This email and any files transmitted with it from South Gloucestershire Council are confidential and intended solely 
for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. You should not forward it by any method to 
anyone else who does not have a justified 'need to know' 

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 

For requests for service or complaints, please visit www.southglos.gov.uk 

Should you wish to know more about how we look after your personal information, please visit 
www.southglos.gov.uk/privacy 

_______________________________________________________ 
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